
 

 
 

 

Board Members and Alternates, 

NIMPA has received a request from members of the public to make our regular meetings accessible via 
an online platform such as Zoom, Teams or WebEx.   

As you know, we’ve most recently been conducting meetings via Zoom for our consultants and advisors.  
I’ve been using my City of Batavia Zoom account for this purpose.  Unfortunately, neither Rahat nor 
Steve are Zoom administrators within Batavia.  That means that if I’m not present to start the meeting 
on my computer, then the meeting cannot take place.   

If the Board desires to make our meetings available to the general public, then I feel NIMPA needs to 
invest in its own account(s) in order to ensure that someone always has access to administer our 
meetings.   

Avant’s IT staff currently manages NIMPA’s website.  I’ve asked David Niles to prepare some options for 
our consideration and discussion at the March meeting.   

 

 

 


